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ALDERMAN, 3RD DISTRICT
November 20, 2018
To the Honorable, the Common Council
Dear Members:
Re: Common Council File Number 180896

Attached is the written objection to file number 180896, Motion relating to the recommendations
of the Licenses Committee relative to licenses, relating to the recommendation of:

Renewal, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, based upon the neighborhood testimony of the
Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, Food Dealer, and Sidewalk Dining licenses for
Joseph Mclean for the premises located at 725-729 N Milwaukee St (“The Garden/Lucid”) in the
4th aldermanic district.

This matter will be heard by the full Council at its Tuesday, November 27, 2018 meeting.

Pursuant to City Ordinances, a roll call vote will be taken to confirm that all members have read
the attached statements and materials.

Respectfully,

Nik Kovac, Chair
Licenses Committee
cc: All Council Members
City Attorney’s Office
Common Council/City Clerk — License Division
CCF 180896
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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Sean Finnigan <SFinnigan@su-group.com>

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 10:51 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Kuether-Steele, Molly

Cc: Joe McLean; omar@su-rg.com; Mary Donohue

Subject: Charro Latino LLC (d/b/a Lucid and Garden) License Renewals Report - Objection
James:

Our office is in receipt of the notice you sent in connection with the City of Milwaukee License Committee’s Report
regarding the renewal of Charro Latino LLC’s licenses for 725-729 North Milwaukee Street (d/b/a Lucid and Garden).

This e-mail confirms that Charro Latino LLC objects to the Findings of Fact contained in the Committee’s Report and that
we hereby request the opportunity to present our objections at the Milwaukee Common Council hearing scheduled for

Tuesday November 27th.

Because | am currently out of the country and have only sporadic access to e-mail, | kindly request that you send the e-
mail confirmation that you have received this written objection to all Charro Latino representatives cc’d on this e-mail.

Thank you,

Sean Finnigan
In-house counsel for Charro Latino LLC

Sent from my iPhone



